
Message from Chairman of Roche Parish Council – Councillor Dan Inch 
 
As representatives of the residents of Roche, The Parish Council would like say on
behalf of the community “THANK YOU”.
 
Thank you  to all the  frontline  Troops,  the  Doctors,  Nurses,  Care  Workers,  the
Paramedics and Ambulance staff.
 
Thank you to the logistics operators. The cleaners, the drivers, those working hard to
keep the frontline staff safe and supplied.
 
Thank you to the supporters. Our farmers, food processors, shop workers and all of
the Key Workers helping to making our lives safer. 
 
But I would also want to say a special thank you to all of the unsung heroes in our
Parish of Roche.  As we all walk around the village we are seeing and hearing about
the personal acts of kindness and of all the people who are going the extra mile to
help each other.
 
As a small community,  it is great to see neighbours helping each other and how the
Thursday night “show of appreciation by clapping on our doorsteps” has allowed us
all to be more social with the people around us, whilst ensuring that we all social
distance.
 
Thank you to everyone, especially to those who feel that they have done very little
other than to 'stay at home' for without your contribution there may have been many
sad families in Roche.
 
If you agree with these sentiments then may we suggest that you put a picture of
Roche Rock with a rainbow over it in your window, showing the community that we in
Roche are all saying thank you.
 
Let’s continue to Stay Safe and support each other in any way that we can, hopefully
in the not too distant future we will be able to come together again as a community
and enjoy  sharing  all  those  advantages that we  enjoy  of  living  in  a  very  special
village.
 
Thank you, Dan on behalf of Roche Parish Council


